
 

 

3 October 2022 

 

 

Dear Families  
 
Year 2 – Beamish Museum Trip 
 

On Tuesday 18 October Year 2 will be visiting Beamish Museum.  This experience 
will consolidate the learning from our history topic.  On the trip, the children will explore 
the museum, complete a workshop about life in the infant classroom and will look at 
how our local area has changed over time. 

 
We will leave school at 9.30am and return to school by 3.00pm.  As we will be travelling 
by coach, please ensure your child is in school on time.  Children must wear full school 
uniform and an appropriate jacket for the weather conditions on the day.   
 

We will need 4 parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip. If you are available to 
help, I would be grateful if you could contact the school office no later than 3pm on 
Wednesday 5 October.  If we are over-subscribed for volunteers, names will be 
drawn out of a hat to allow the process to be fair for all interested parties. 
 
The cost of this trip is £11.00 per child and all contributions should be paid using the 
ParentPay website.  
 
As Year 2 children are entitled to Universal Income Free School Meals, all children 
can receive a packed lunch from school.  Please complete and return the attached 
form no later than Wednesday 5 October if you wish school to provide a packed 
lunch for your child.  Alternatively, you can provide a packed lunch from home; please 
mark this on the sheet and return the form by Wednesday 5 October.  Please 
remember not to include any fizzy drinks, glass bottles or products with nuts in your 
child’s lunch. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Binney 
 


